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(412) 471 4300

435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania
15219

April 19, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION - UNIT NO. 2
Docket No. 50-412

IE Bulletins 78-12/12A/12B
" Atypical Weld Material in Reactor

Pressure Vessel Welds"

Following successful negotiations between Westing-
house Electric Corporation and Combustion Engineering relative
to the submittal schedule for the information requested in the
referenced IE Bulletins, Duquesne Light Company has been in-
formed by Westinghouse that the necessary weld material data
are expected to be available on or about May 31, 1979. There-
fore, we request that our required response date be changed to
July 2, 1979.

Should you have further questions, please contact
us.

Very truly yours,

A, .

E. . Woolever
Vice President
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